
 
TOGETHER WE CAN 

 
KENT MIDDLE SCHOOL 

PLEASE JOIN US IN COLLECTIVE IMPACT FOR 
OUR COMMUNITY 

 
You are invited to join our Kent Middle School students and local 

non-profits in partnering together to help our community! 
Join us for all events! 

 
5th Grade: Community Lemonade Stand Day - May 19, 2019 
Kent 5th graders partnered with the Marin Human Society to provide resources to their Pet Care Assistance Program. 
www.marinhumane.org 
Students will be selling lemonade and homemade treats at stands throughout Kentfield.  In addition, students will be 
volunteering time at Marin Humane to help care for the shelter animals. 
 

6th Grade:   Community Walk-A-Thon - May 19, 2019 
Kent 6th graders are expanding children’s access to therapy animals by partnering with 4Paws, a local non-profit that 
trains therapy dogs to visit elders, children, and hospitalized patients.  www.4pawscenter.org 
To raise funds in support of 4Paws, the 6th graders invite all Kent students, families and community members to join 
them in a community Walk-A-Thon on May 19, 2019! 
Students will be collecting donations from Walk-A-Thon sponsors, making and selling dog treats, and holding a raffle 
at the May 4th Greenbrae Historical Society event at Bon Air Center from 11 am to 2 pm.  
 
7th Grade:   Family Movie Night - May 19, 2019 
Kent 7th graders are partnering with the Marin Humane Society to increase resources for animals in Marin.  
www.marinhumane.org   In addition, they will aid in the support and care of hospitalized children by partnering with 
Little Wishes, a local non-profit founded by an oncology nurse in Marin. www.littlewishes.org 
Students will sell tickets to a Family Movie Night and sell concessions to raise funds.  
 

8th Grade:   Community Giving Tree – May 4, 2019 
The Kent 8th grade team is working with Gilead House, a non-profit empowering homeless single moms and their 
children toward financial stability and independence.  The 8th graders will be organizing a Giving Tree at the 
Greenbrae Historical Society event on May 4. They will also provide childcare support to families at Gilead House. 
www.gileadhouse.org 
 

Sign Up Now to Be a Part of Our Collective Impact! 
www.togetherwecanmarin.com 


